

September 13, 2010

Ms. Tracey Braun Director, Environmental Assessment and Licensing Branch Manitoba Conservation 123 Main Street, Suite 160 Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 1A5

Dear Ms. Braun:

Request to extend current terms and conditions of Manitoba Environment Act Licence 2191E to December 31, 2011

Thank you for your letter dated November 24, 2009, in which you provided an extension to the terms and conditions of Manitoba Environment Act Licence 2191E to December 31, 2010.

Manitoba Conservation and LP continue to work on resolving wood supply analysis issues, with stakeholder consultations to be conducted following finalization of the plan. As the remaining work is expected to take at least a number of months to complete, please accept this letter as LP's formal request to extend the current terms and conditions of Manitoba Environment Act Licence 2191E to December 31, 2011. If, towards the end of 2011, it is recognized that the FMP review process is still ongoing, or that additional time is required for EALB review and approval of the final plan, LP may request an additional extension to the licence at that time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 204-734-7710 if you have any questions or require any additional information with respect to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kevin Warkentin

Corporate Environmental Manager

Louisiana-Pacific Canada Ltd.



Cc: John Dojack, Director of Forestry, Manitoba Conservation
Neil Sherman, VP, Procurement, Supply Management and Logistics, LP Corp.
Robert Fournier, Regional Manager Forest Resources and Fibre
Procurement, LP Canada Ltd.
Wade Cable, Area Forest Manager, LP Canada Ltd, Swan Valley FRD